The second Green and White Day of 2022 was an
exciting time for students (4/2/2022)! The Physics
Department always has cool demos for you to
experience and play with at Green and White Day!
Come join us at the next Green and White Day!
Along with cool demos, we have lots of
information on career paths in physics, starting
salaries in the job market, and information on
further graduate education in physics. Come check
us out and ask some questions! Thanks Dr.
Hamilton for helping out! Students, please contact
Dr. Sean P. McBride (mcbrides@marshall.edu) if
you have questions about what you did or saw
today or want to learn more about what a degree
in Physics can offer you.




